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Once a Flame, Always a Flame!

Congratulations to the former Holy Spirit students who were
recently recognized at the Bishop Ireton Academic and Service

Awards Banquet. We are proud of you!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hGR_J1j_p_g&list=PLgCGT7nNXGY6VhDeZ9o8EjomBG9pzI7Tg&index=32
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/AGEnZl5EU


An announcement for those students who participate in the Got Life? Club - the



meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 8th has been rescheduled to Wednesday,
May 29th.

Our rolling list of reminders!

On Friday, May 3rd we will have our second Nothing But Faith Day of the year. The
concentration will be on Pentecost.

Please remember our 2nd Graders on Saturday, May 4th when they receive their First
Holy Communion.

The Spring testing session for NWEA begins Monday, May 6th and goes through
Friday, May 24th. This testing is for grades 3-7; parents, watch for information from the
classroom teacher as to which days/times your student will be testing.

The 8th grade will attend the annual Vocations Mass along with all of the 8th graders
across the Diocese. This is a wonderful Mass celebrated by Bishop Burbdge as the
students spend time contemplating and discerning the call God has for them.

The 8th grade will be taking the Spanish Language High School Placement
Exam on May 9th. Students should be sure to be here on time as the exam begins
promptly at 8:15 am.

We will celebrate all of the mothers and women in our lives on Friday, May
10th with Mass and receptions in the classrooms. See the flyer below with detail
information.

Thursday, May 16th is the next PTO Spirit Gear Day.

We will also be attending Mass this day at 1:30pm to assist in opening the parish's 40
Hours Prayer Devotion. Bishop Burbidge asks parishes to provide this opportunity for
continuous public prayer in the presence of the Most Blessed Sacrament.

Friday, May 17th is FIELD DAY! See the information above for needed help.

Saturday, May 18th is the 5K Spirit Run benefiting the school's Resource Department.
Have you registered yet?

The 8th grade will head to St. Paul VI High School to participate in the annual Diocesan
Shakespeare Festival on May 20th.

Induction of new members to the Holy Spirit School Chapter of the National
Junior Honor Society is May 21st.

LUNCH ON THE LAWN will be on Wednesday, May 22nd. See the flyer below. There
is NO hot lunch being served this day.

Friday, May 24th is an early release day with no afternoon Extended Day. And Monday,
May 27th is a school holiday for Memorial Day.

Final exams for Grades 6-8 will run from May 28 - May 31st.

5th Grade Move-Up Night Information Session will be May 29th at 6:00 pm. This
session is both for parents and the rising 6th grade students.

The Algebra and Geometry High School Exemption exams will be held
Saturday, June 1st.



8th Grade Mass and Graduation Awards Ceremony is Wednesday, June 5th at
7:00 pm.

The last day of school for the Prekindergarten students is Friday, June 7th.

The Kindergarten Completion Ceremony is Monday, June 10th at 10:00 am
(students will go home with parents following the ceremony).

The last day of school for Grades 1-7 is Tuesday, June 11th. This is an 11:30am
dismisal day with no afternoon Extended Day.

Please be sure to watch the Schoology pages for items particular to your child.

Did you create your own Holy Moment this week? Did you provide small acts of service to
others with a sense of love to those people? This time of year is crazy - there are so many
items on everyone's calendar as we barrel into the month of May - but taking time to slow
down and consider others may help to recenter us. Helping our children to learn that the
"world does not revolve around us" is a lesson that is well worth them knowing and taking
with them as they grow and mature. Help them to look for the ways we can participate in
corporal works of mercy that benefit others.

Right Around the Corner!!
And as if coming out and running on a Saturday morning to benefit a department
vital to our school isn't enough...

The homeroom class with the greatest number of sign-ups wins an afternoon with
Father O'Donohue!!!



Click Here to Register!

Race Sponsorship Information

https://runsignup.com/Race/VA/Annandale/flamesspiritrun
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/575a7461-d57c-4350-9a10-c8c4ecb6da10.pdf








May's Partners in Faith Newsletter!



-Maureen Ashby

Principal

  

PTO Executive Board Nominations for 2024/2025
The Holy Spirit PTO is accepting nominations for the PTO Executive Board for the
2024/2025 academic year, specifically the position of Fundraising Coordinator.

Do you know a parent who made make a great contribution to the board?
Perhaps you have always wanted to participate and want to self-nominate?

Nominations are now being accepted.

Click here to access the nomination form

Upcoming PTO Events
Week of May 6th

Teacher Appreciation Week!
See Volunteer Opportunities and flier below for more details and link to volunteer.
 

Thursday, May 16th

Spirit Gear Day
 

Friday, May 17th

Field Day!!
See Volunteer Opportunities below for links to help out. We are still in need of Coaches!
 
Tuesday, May 21st
PTO Meeting 6:30 – 7:30pm in person and via Zoom
Meeting ID: 895 9844 5225 Passcode: 268985
See Volunteer Opportunities for more information.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQnWJtljUGy8CH6ymBHgYyUKxZXSZ4VrF1qb2SUAcBxQcW-A/viewform
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/89598445225?pwd=Qmw0bktkVkhKMnJwSlhqL3huajhrUT09


 

Friday, May 24th

Ice Cream Fundraiser 12pm – 9pm Woody’s Ice Cream
10435 North Street, Fairfax
10% of all sales go to Holy Spirit – See flier below for more information

  
Volunteer Opportunities (1 point/30 mins volunteered)

Teacher Appreciation Week

Let’s spend the week of May 6th getting the teacher’s lounge fully stocked with drinks, snacks, treats,
and toiletries! Items can be dropped off at the front office or at drop off in the upper lot - Spot 19. In
addition, see the flier below with more details on the schedule for the week as well as the Kickoff Day on

May 5th.
Questions? Email Jenny Tobin at tobinusaf21@gmail.com or Stephanie Thull at stephthull@gmail.com
 
Field Day
Field Day will be Friday, May 17th. All grades participate, with grades K-7 assigned to teams.
8th graders run the games, and PK has its own fun activities this day.
There are still many volunteer spots open for our super-fun Field Day, including 5 spots for
Team Coaches. All Team Coach volunteers must register by Friday, April 19th to ensure
placement on a team with their child -- that's less than two weeks away! Please help us ensure a
fun and safe day for our kids by volunteering to help this way!
If you need volunteer hours, this is an awesome way to fill them! There are so many volunteer
opportunities for Field Day, found in three separate sign ups in Connect One. You can search
“Field Day 2024” to find these: 
 
Field Day 2024: Team Coach (Please help us here! We need 8 more fully child protection
compliant volunteers!)
Field Day 2024 a myriad of opportunities!
Field Day 2024: Coolers with Waters and Ice (one needed to each classroom)
More information will be shared in May about the day of. We hope to see you there! 
Questions? Email Jessica Driscoll  jessica.a.driscoll@gmail.com.
 
May PTO Board Meeting
Join us in person or via Zoom on Tuesday, May 21st at 6:30pm and hear from your PTO president, Mrs.
Ploschke, your principal, Mrs. Ashby, and various committees about what is going on at Holy Spirit School
for the remainder of the year. Have an idea to share? Want to provide feedback on something? This is a
great opportunity for all families to share your thoughts, stay up to date and connect with other parents
and the PTO board. For meeting details and to earn PSSC points for attending, please be sure to sign up in
Connect1.
Questions? Contact Kristyn Poreba PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
 

Reminders
In order to volunteer with any youth in the Arlington Diocese, you must be Child Protection Compliant.
 
Parents or legal guardians of each student(s) registered at Holy Spirit School are required to earn a
minimum of 20 hours (40 PSSC points) per family or 10 hours (20 PSSC points) for single parent families
(single parent families also include families with a deployed spouse) of combined volunteer service during
the current school year. For more information, reference the PSSC Handbook.

https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/O0fLTditf
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/3OpDyuQDR
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/AGEnZl5EU
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/5AdSlUaxQ
mailto:jessica.a.driscoll@gmail.com
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/NxImhEO9u
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/89598445225?pwd=Qmw0bktkVkhKMnJwSlhqL3huajhrUT09
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/U4WUyUWAi
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
https://www.holyspiritflames.org/what-is-child-protection-compliance/
https://www.holyspiritflames.org/wp-content/uploads/2023-2024-PSSC-Handbook.pdf








PTO Board 2023 - 2024
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Rob Wu - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Karin Floyd - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Kristyn Poreba - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Lauren Schmidt - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org

Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the
Diocese in order to perform recess duty and to volunteer for activities where students are

present.

Parish Happenings!

mailto:PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOHomeroomCoorindator@holyspiritflames.org


Community Happenings!



FAMILY FOLDER



The following flyers may be found in the
folder labeled "May 2, 2024" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family Folder

School Flyers:

1. Mother's Day Mass and Receptions flyer
2. Lunch on the Lawn flyer
3. End of Year Music Performance flyer
4. 5th Grade Move-Up Night flyer
5. Partners in Faith (May) newsletter

5K Spirit Run

1. Race Registration information
2. Sponsorship Information

PTO Flyers:

1. Teacher Appreciation Week flyer
2. Teacher Appreciation Week flyer Part II
3. PTO Ice Cream Fundraiser at Woody's Ice Cream flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. Vacation Bible School

Community Flyers:

1. Dyslexic Edge After School Program flyer
2. Bishop O'Connell Summer Camps flyer
3. University of Richmond Summer Reading Skills program flyer
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